
Te Kawa Mataaho 
Public Service Commission 

25 July 2023 

Mr Geoff Summers 

Chair 

Remuneration Authority 

PO Box 10084 

Wellington 

Tena koe Geoff 

REMUNERATION DETERMINATION FOR 2023/24 

Thank you for your letter to the Public Service Commissioner on 27 June 2023 outlining the 

Authority's determination of no increase to my remuneration and no changes to my terms and 

conditions for the 2023/2024 year. 

Naku noa, na 

Gaye Searancke (she/her) 

Te Pou Turuki mo Te Kawa Mataaho 

Deputy Public Service Commissioner 

Level 10, RBNZ Building I 2 The Terrace I PO Box 329 

Wellington 6140 I New Zealand 

Phone +64 4 495 6600 


